
Sacramento City College 
English Pathways Articulation Agreement 

 

 
The English Department at SCC has entered into an articulation agreement with seven of our feeder high schools. 
These schools are: 
 

C.K. McClatchy H.S. 
Hiram Johnson H.S. 
John F. Kennedy H.S. 
Luther Burbank H.S. 
River City H.S. 
Rosemont H.S. 
Sacramento H.S. 

 
The agreement allows students to gain eligibility for ENGWR 300 in one of two ways (in addition to traditional 
assessment and the new MMAP models soon to be implemented district-wide in the LRCCD): 
 

• Students who score “Standard Exceeded” on their 11th grade CAASPP/EAP test are eligible for ENGWR 300. 

• Students who score “Standard Met” or “Standard Nearly Met” on their 11th grade CAASPP/EAP and who 
successfully complete the 12th grade ERWC course with a grade of “C” or better at one of our partner 
schools listed above are eligible for ENGWR 300. 

 
This agreement is renewed annually and is based upon the English faculty at each high school participating in a 
curricular collaboration with the English faculty at Sacramento City College. The list of participating schools will be 
made available to counseling faculty at the conclusion of each school year. Currently, students from the following 
schools and graduating classes are eligible for this agreement: 
 

School 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017 2018 

McClatchy    X X * 

Johnson   X X X X 

JFK X X X X X X 

Burbank      X 

River City     X X 

Rosemont     X X 

Sac High   X X X X 

 
*McClatchy is not offering the 12th grade ERWC course this year. 
 
In order to take advantage of this opportunity, students will need to submit their high school transcripts, 11th grade 
CAASPP/EAP results, and a completed prerequisite challenge form to the L&L Division Office. Any student who 
meets the criteria will have their prerequisite challenge approved and their milestone set in the system by the L&L 
staff. Students will then be able to enroll in any section of ENGWR 300.  
 
Please feel free to contact the SCC English Pathways coordinator, Josh Roberts, if you have any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Thank you. 

mailto:robertj@scc.losrios.edu?subject=English%20Pathways%20Question

